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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
GEORGETOWN PLANNING BOARD

In accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter 41, Section 81, §365-37 of the Georgetown
Planning Board Subdivision Regulations and §165-73.2. of the Georgetown Zoning Bylaws the
Planning Board will hold a public hearing on a Special Permit/Definitive Subdivision Plan, calling
for a proposed two-lot subdivision at 196 W. Main St., shown on the Town Assessor’s Map 6B,
as Lot 57; this proposal also calls for the construction of a new roadway, known as a “Court”,
which, as proposed, will provide legal access for said lots. The purpose for this public hearing is
to provide information, answer questions and to hear concerns about this proposed development.
Said public hearing will be held on 12 June 2019 at 7:00 P.M. in the 3rd Floor Meeting Room,
Georgetown Town Hall, 1 Library Street, Georgetown MA.

Full and complete copies of the above-cited Special Permit/Definitive Subdivision application,
including the associated Plans, are available for review in the Office of the Town Clerk and the
Planning Office. Any person interested or wishing to be heard on this application should appear
at the time and place designated, herein. Please note, written correspondence will be accepted
and read into the record of the hearing. Persons needing special accommodations should contact
the Georgetown Planning Department at (978) 352- 5713. '
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